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Website:      www.595.eaachapter.org/

Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/EAAChapter595
 

Minutes / Meeting of EAA Chapter 595 
Rio Grande Valley 

 
 

July Announcements
Birthdays 

Anniversaries 
 

July Announcements 
Birthdays 

Anniversaries 

 
Events 

 
 
 
 

 

 
In the absence of President Don Schwanke , Byron Engle called 
an informal meeting to order @ 11:10 a.m. with 6 members  in 
attendance @ Gulf Aviation in Harlingen. Since quorum was not 
met, official business could not be conducted.  
  
Members in attendance were as follows;                         
Merle Jenkins  Shirlene Jenkins 
Byron Engle   Robert Carter 
Cindy Vasquez  Manny Garcia 
  
There are no changes in the 
treasurer’s report. The chapter is 
solvent. The minutes to last month’s 
meeting will be on the website soon.  
  
Old Business:  There was none to 
discuss. 
  
Byron then asked if we had any new 
business and there was none either. 
  
Byron then proceeded to show the 
members 3 videos followed by a 
question and answer session. 
The first video was: VMC club meeting and the title was “A 

Powerless Odor”. Next was VMC 
club meeting and the title was 
“Snowing”. Thirdly, there was an 
IMC club meeting and the title was 
“Where is My Gear?” 
  
We were to have a young lady, 
Miss Kelsey Charles speak at the 
meeting, but unfortunately she 
was not feeling well but she said 
she will be at the next meeting in 
Edinburg. She is studying aviation 
engineering and plans to start 
working on her private license 
soon. 
  

We would like to send get well wishes to Don Schwanke as he is 
in the hospital with Covid and Pneumonia. And to his wife, 
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Geneda. She has Covid but is recovering at home.    
Since there was nothing to really discuss, the meeting adjourned at 11:45 
a.m. 
  
After a few exchanges between Byron and Manny, the topic arose of where 
to go eat and Merle and Shirlene’s favorite place to go is The Longhorn 
Cattle Company in San Benito (ostensibly to celebrate her belated 
birthday). 
So off they went to enjoy a fabulous lunch.  Some of the members had 
other commitments and therefore weren’t able to join them.  
 
The next meeting will be on August 13, 2022 at the Edinburg Airport at 
11:00 a.m. 
  
C y’all there, 

Respectfully submitted, 
Cindy Vasquez  
  
P. S. Byron did an eagle flight on Art Chavarria Sunday evening and he is so excited that he wants to 
take flying lessons as soon as he can. ‘Way to go Art!  
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